Please put this feedback on the record for Insurance Committee Mtg. on 4/18/19 re: HB4449.

Please do not removed Chiropractic care coverage under the Personal Injury Protection provisions of our
No Fault insurance program. Much of recovery from physical injury is pain management. Chiropractic
treatments provide pain relief. I know because I was helped by chiropratics for 2 flattened lumbar discs
when all other treatments failed. The cost of this treatment is low compared to other treatments (like
surgery). It also prevents addiction to Opioids which is rampant.

Margaret Schankler
Michigan Resistance



